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I submitted the FAFSA.
What's next? 
Now it's time to complete
additional requirements. So,
check the Financial Aid tab in
your Pathway, and look at the
"Requirements" box to see which
form or documents you need to
turn in, or contact us at
575.769.4060 or
finaid@clovis.edu.
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You will need your
and your parent's
social security
number and tax
returns. 

If you are not sure about
providing parental information,
please contact the Financial
Aid Office at 575-769-4060.
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